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Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

h Y  nynn 
Wednesday, October 24,2001 2:02 PM 
Jurine Lewis 
RE: Dockets Number 011167-TP and 011168-TP 

I will place copies of this e-mail in each docket file. 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Jurine Lewis 
Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2001 12:44 PM 
To: Kay Flynn 
Subject: FW: Dockets Number 01 1167-TP and 01 1168-TP 
Importance: High 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Jurine Lewis 
Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2001 12:35 PM 
To: Kathleen Arant (E-mail) 
Subject: Dockets Number 01 1 167-TP and 01 1 168-TP 
Importance: High 

Good Afternoon Kathleen, 

I have some questions pertaining to Docket Numbers 01 1 167-TP and 01 1 168-TP. 

Docket No, 01 1167-TP need the certified name for DLC Enterprises, Inc. The name on the request letter is incorrect. On 
the 11 th of October I e-mailed you in regard to this problem and received no response. 

Also, Docket No. 01 1168 request may be incorrect. It seems as if you are asking for an interim interconnection 
agreement, but the subject matter of the agreement consisted of unbundling and subloops. I reviewed this problem 
with my managers and the suggestion was for BellSouth to change the request from an interim interconnection 
agreement to a standalone agreement for subloops. 

These dockets cannot be approved until these problems have been addressed. 

If you have any questions or would like to clarify these discrepancies please feel free to  come by or contact me at 850- 
41 3-6528. 

Thank You, 
Jurine Lewis 
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